
IMPORTANT MESSAGE REGARDING VIRTUAL LEARNING 

Greetings Parents, 

We hope that you are well and adjusting to these new and challenging times. The 
school and faculty are here to support you and assist in meeting your child’s educational 
needs. Our virtual learning plan is progressing nicely and the majority of our students 
are accessing not only standard curriculum offerings but also the ever growing list of 
enrichment programming. Please visit your school’s website often to receive information 
regarding new learning opportunities. 

Virtual learning is new for many families, and as such, can take some getting used to.  
In order to support you during this transition, here are a few items of which to be 
mindful. 

1. During instruction, avoid interacting with the teacher, other children, and your 
own child. Even small interactions can be disruptive to the learning of others. 

2. Remember that your child’s camera is not only showing their face, but also 
anything in the immediate background. 

3. Computer microphones are sensitive and can pick up conversations occurring in 
the background. Please make sure that conversations and language are 
appropriate for all. 

4. Learning sessions are recorded for future use and posted to the learning site. 
You are in essence opening a little window into your home while your child is 
participating in virtual learning.  

5. Lastly, your child’s principal will contact you in the event that concerns arise 
regarding student behavior or concerns arising from the virtual learning setting.  

We are pleased to be able to provide continuity of educational services and hope that 
your children are healthy, safe, and able to participate in these learning opportunities. 
Please let us know if we can assist you in any way as we work together during this 
period of school closure.  


